
Fusion Newsletter JANUARY 2016 
 

 
      

www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk 

 

 

 

 
House winners 

Meadway are our house 

winners with a staggering 480 

points have asked for 

chocolate as their treat so we 

will be giving out chocolate 

to them very soon.   

 

 

Welcome back and Happy New 

Year to you all! 

We hope you have all had a brilliant 

Christmas and looking forward to 

getting back to ‘normal’. 

 

We have another fun filled packed 

Term at Fusion continuing to learn 

about Countries from Around the 

World.  

We would love it if you or anyone 

you know would  like to come in 

and give a small talk to the children 

about a particular country. Please 

speak to Abby.  

 

Emailing statements and invoices 

As we are sure you are aware, your 

Spring Term Statement and January 

invoice was emailed to you this time. In 

the Summer Term Parent’s survey, you 

expressed a preference to have 

invoices emailed and we agreed. Since 

September we have been busy working 

with a local Company to build an online 

database that allows statements and 

invoices to be emailed to you. With 

anything new there will of course be 

teething problems (we all love 

technology really!) so please bear with 

us whilst we rectify any problems that 

have occurred. Thank you for your 

patience. We hope you find that this 

new method of receiving your invoice 

and statement beneficial. If you have 

any feedback, we would love to hear it.  

 

 

Junk modelling 

If you have any old material, boxes, 

anything that we could use we 

would be happy to take it off your 

hands. Thank you   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

 

 

Contact details 

PLEASE make sure 

you let us know if 

you move, get a 

new phone 

number or email 

address. It is 

crucial that we 

can get in touch 

with you in case of 

an emergency. 

Please ensure your 

emergency 

contacts are also 

up to date and 

can be contacted 

in the event of an 

emergency.  

PLEASE SEE/READ 

PARENTS SURVEY 

FEEDBACK 

 

Appropriate clothing 

Despite the weather, 

we will still be outside 

as much as possible. 

Please ensure your 

child has suitable 

clothing. Please 

ensure EVERYTHING is 

NAMED.  

 

 

 

We are pleased to 

inform you that 

Emerald our Dance 

Teacher will continue 

her sessions with us. 

She will be coming in 

every other Tuesday 

between now and 

Easter. Emerald will 

be teaching different 

styles of dance 

linking to our ‘Around 
the World topic’.  

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in touch.  

 

Website: 

See below  
 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Abigail Wilkins: 

07796000413 

 

Tracy Wilkins 

07879811927 

 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcare

services.co.uk 

 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you at 

club!  

 

 

New Apprentice 

We have a new apprentice 

starting this term- his name is 

Jack. Please say hello and 

welcome him to the Fusion family.  

 

 

New children and Families 

We would like to say a warm welcome to 

our new families and children.  

 

 

 

Children’s Survey  

Children will soon be completing a survey for us 

so we can see what they like and dislike if 

anything) about Fusion. We can then make 

changes to meet their needs. When every child 

has completed a survey we will feedback to 

them.  


